
Submitter: Janice Dysinger 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Behavioral Health and Health 
Care 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2385 

Dear Chair and Committee Members, 

I oppose HB2385 

This bill allows the pharmacy to abuse their patrons. The money savings does not go 

to the intended recipients. It becomes a profit for the hospitals and other pharmacies.  

Let's make things simple and have the price really be reprepresentive of what we are 

buying directly in all the pharmacies instead.  

Thank you, 

Janice Dysinger 


